
WSSA Meeting notes from June 9th 

It would appear we may be able to put the old Remington Iron Mike trophy 

back in operation. It seems there is an interest to have it displayed in 

Cheyenne at the Capitol or State Buildings. More on this at our Fall meeting.  

We need to move more toward a supporting agency rather that a 

controlling one. We will try to do a better job of support match directors. 

After all, the more matches conducted, the more we promote the shooting 

sports. 

The current junior shooting program, {primarily junior High Power} is 

suspended for now, but not to affect those juniors in said program. The 

Board approved a new guidelines working plan, which will be update at our 

fall meeting.  

A new 12 page policy manual was approved by the Board. It will be 

distributed within the next few weeks to all the Board of Directors.  

Dennis has resigned his position as Hunting and Conservation Director. We 

thank him for his service and wish him well in future endeavors.  

We will see if we can get a low cost m-1 rifle from the CMP, to raffle to our 

members, to help support the clubs expenses 

Rawlins is working on installing the new electronic targets and David says 

they will be ready for the long range state match in July.  

It appears that the CMP is planning to bring their games and event to 

Guernsey in 2018. We will follow this very closely. 

 

 



The following members were elected to the Board of Directors. 

David Urasky      Vice President                                                                                                               

Nick Nickelson    Secretary-Treasurer                                                                                                                                                            

Dudley Irving    Junior Small Bore-Air Rifle 

     

Hunting-Conversation,    Open 

 

The By-Law Referendums were approved overwhelming.  

 

Here is what the new changes mean. 

  

1. There is no more complimentary memberships. With the event of the  

     Web Site, there is no need for such memberships.  

 

2.   Four Board Officers must now be present for business to be conducted  

     at meetings, instead of just two. 

 

3.   WSSA must now hold two membership meetings each year, instead of 

      just one.  {one in the spring and one in the fall} 

 

 



4.   As per the decision of the Board of Directors, the elections can be held 

     either in the spring, or the fall meeting of the given year.  

 

5.   At lease east 60 days’ notice is to be given prior to Membership  

     Meetings, and elections must held at such meetings. Clear and Specific  

     guidelines are to be contained in the policy manual with regard to the 

     election process.  This is very similar to what the By-Laws say about the 

     Dues, Fees, and State Championship Match Procedures.  

 

  

Mr. Dave Svoboda from Casper won the Raffle M-1 Rifle.  


